March 21, 2018

Service District Public Hearing
Warren Memorial Town Hall
6:00 P.M,

Chairman Edward Muska called the public hearing to order at 6:00P.M. Members Linda
Hillebrecht, Steven Agostinucci, Scott Finch, Lida Miller, Virginia Guilmette and Margaret
A.D. Maynard were also present.

The Commission discussed the proposed expenditures for the Fiscal Year 2018-2019
Service District budget. Total operating expenses $404,516.00. Amount to be raised by
taxes $374,516.00 which would be a mil rate of 2.28 which is a .02 increase from the
FY 2017-2018 2.26 mil rate.

After some discussion, Chairman Muska closed the public hearing at 6:05P.M.
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Beth A. DaDalt
Recording Secretary
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